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AFM – March and Swim for Puttinu 

 
 

 
The Ports and Yachting Directorate, Transport Malta notifies that the Armed Forces 
of Malta will be organising a Swim for Puttinu on Friday 3 January 2014 in 
Marsamxett Harbour.   
 
The event is expected to take place between 1100 and 1200 hrs. Participants will 
depart from Msida Point, near the MV Black Pearl, and swim to Hay Wharf.  
 
Support vessels SAR Melita will accompany the participating swimmers.  
 
Mariners are advised that the passage in the area will be restricted, they are to keep 
a sharp lookout and navigate at slow speed. They are to keep well clear of the area 
during the stipulated time giving the swimmers a wide berth. Mariners are to obey 
any instructions issued by Valletta VTS(Valletta Port Control) 
 
 
Charts affected: BA 211A, 2537 and 2538 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


